
Ending the HIV Epidemic 
A Plan for Miami-Dade County 

 
The Ending the HIV Epidemic: A Plan for America was announced in February of this 

year. The new initiative seeks to reduce the number of new HIV infections in the United 
States by 75 percent within five years, and then by at least 90 percent within 10 years. 

 
Key Strategies of the Plan 

   
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
The Florida Department of Health in Miami-Dade County is finalizing the Ending the 

HIV Epidemic plan, that will provide guidance on innovative efforts to reduce the 
incidence of HIV. Community input is key in order to create a successful plan that is 

inclusive of the needs of everyone living in Miami-Dade County.  
 
 

Please visit https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/EHEMiami  
 or scan the QR code found below, in order to provide feedback  

on the strategies and activities to End the HIV Epidemic 
 in Miami-Dade County no later than 3/23/20. If you have any 
 questions or concerns, email Abril.Sarmiento@flhealth.gov.  
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